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Olivia Dias

From: Bruce Baker <bbaker8526@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 1:01 PM

To: Olivia Dias

Subject: Case No. SUB-UGA-ADJ 20-04

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Ms.Dias, 

 

I have a few  questions re: the above referenced case. In the request for adjustment an alternative street standard to 

allow 52 foot right of way in lieu of 60 foot right of way is requested. 

 

Is the practical effect of this request to narrow the street width?  

 

What is the current right of way measurements on Eagle Feather and Eaglet St. NW? 

 

Additionally there is a request to increase the length of Eagle Claw Avenue NW from 600 feet to 1,200 feet. 

 

Where does the block measurement of Eagle Claw Avenue begin in relation to the intersection of Eagle Claw Avenue NW 

and Eaglet Street NW? 

 

What if any are the requirements for parkland or conservancy within the referenced development? 

 

Thanks for your help clarifying the development request. 

 

Bruce Baker 

bbaker8526@gmail.com   


